
The El Capitan Theatre is now hiring for a limited engagement! 
 
The El Capitan Theatre will be holding a  job fair on Tuesday November 3rd, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. For 
an interview opportunity please fill out the job interest survey below and bring it with you to the El Capitan 
Theatre on November 3rd from 9:00—4:00pm. 
 

The El Capitan Theatre is located at - 6834 Hollywood Blvd, Los Angeles Ca 90028.   
We look forward to meeting you! 


